
March 17, 2022 
 
Dear Residents, Staff and Families, 
 
Top of the Morning!  Today’s weather reminds me of Ireland with the mild temperature and the soft 
rain.  There are many beautiful Irish blessings but I wanted to share this one with you today.  

 
An Irish Blessing 

May love and laughter light your days and warm your heart and home, 
May good and faithful friends be yours wherever you may roam, 

May peace and plenty bless your world with joy that long endures, 
May all life’s passing seasons bring the best to you and yours. 

 
Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 

  
 
John Alberici’s Retirement! 
After 27 years of dedicated service, John Alberici, Director of Dining Services, will retire on March 31st!   
All residents and staff are invited to share in congratulating John on his retirement and celebrating his 
many years of service on Friday, March 25th in the Terrace Dining Room from 3:00pm  – 5:00 pm. 
 
Employee Booster Clinic 
Please note that our booster deadline is fast approaching on 03/31/2022.   
DV will offer a final booster clinic on Thursday 03/31/2022 from 2PM – 4PM in the Club 
Room.  Employees must register in advance no later than Wednesday 03/30/2022.  Simply call Diane 
Host (610-359-4458) or Carrie Ritrovato (610-359-4507) in our Staff Development office to 
register.  Walk-ins cannot be accepted.   
 
Employees who were booster vaccinated off campus need to provide their updated vaccination card to 
Diane or Carrie as well if they have not done so already 
 
 
Health & Wellness 
Health and Wellness staff has begun to audit medication lists in partnership with the independent 
living residents. We are reviewing the charts in alphabetical order. If your list has not been updated 
within the past 6 months, you will be receiving a letter with your current medication list attached. We 
are requesting you make any necessary corrections to the list you receive and return it to the Health 
and Wellness Department as soon as possible. Our goal, with your help, is to keep your records as up-
to-date as possible. We hope you are never in an emergent situation; but, if you are, accurate 
medication lists are important! If you have not received a letter over the last 2 weeks, please 
remember we are working methodically thru the alphabet. We appreciate your help and, as always, 
please contact our department anytime you have a medication change going forward.  
 
 
 
 



 
 
Technology Appointments and Scheduling 
Beginning Monday, March 21st, Kayla will have a new schedule for Technology appointments. If you 
need assistance with your devices, please call or email Kayla to schedule an appointment at the 
designated times below. She will have an open session for assistance on Monday mornings from 10:00 
am-12:00 pm. Our technology volunteer, Brian Ducceschi, is also available in the afternoon on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays. Please see the chart below. 
 
Kayla & Brian (610-723-4601) – Cellphones & Smartphones (iPhone/Android etc.), Computers & 
Laptops, Tablets & iPads, Printers, and Alexa devices.   
 
 

Weekday Kayla Brian 

Monday 10:00 am – 12:00 pm 
(Open session) 

 

Tuesday No Hours 3:00 pm – 5:00 pm 
(Appt. Only) 

Wednesday NO HOURS  

Thursday No Hours 3:00 pm – 5:00 pm 
(Appt. Only) 

Friday 2:00 pm - 4:00 pm 
(Scheduled appts. during 

these times) 

 

 

If the above listed times for appointments with Kayla or Brian do not suit your needs, you may also call 
Kim Green at 610-359-4442 to schedule a work order.   
 
Call Kim Green (610-359-4442) in Maintenance to write up a work order for Cable TV, Channel 1970, 
and landline issues, specifically.  Cable TV, Channel 1970, and landline issues cannot be handled 
through Kayla or Brian.  
 
 
Construction Update 
Work continues in both kitchens as well as the Bistro.  Equipment continues to be installed, and 
plumbing, electrical, and refrigeration connections are being made in preparation for equipment 
startups and kitchen inspections. Flooring in the fitness and cardio rooms, as well as some dining areas, 
is ongoing.  Finishes continue, and final painting is ongoing as well. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Maureen 
 

 


